
Dear Parents/Students, 
 
Summer is quickly coming to an end and Summer Band will be upon us before we know it. I am 
excited to begin this year at Santa Anna and I hope you all are as well!  
 
To all upcoming 7th Graders-12 Graders: 
Summer Band will begin on August 7th and 8th from 1-3 p.m. I also plan on having practice the 
9th and 10th, but will send out actual times when I know more. We will practice August 14-17 
also, but I will let everyone know practice times later. I ask that everyone please be flexible with 
times as we work through the summer practices. This year we can advance to the State 
Marching Contest provided we make a I at Marching Contest so I will need you to be at every 
practice..  
 
Please sign up for Remind 101 if you have not already done so as this is how I communicate 
news about the band.  If you need to sign up send a text to 81010 and the message should be 
@mrsowel 
 
I look forward to another great year for the Mountaineer Band! 
 
 
                                                      Thank you, 
                                                   Matthew Sowell 


